THE HEIL COQ,
SOLID WASTE SYSTEMS OWVISION

F.O. 50X 8578 ~ UPTAIN BUILDING, EASTGATE CENTER
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Standards and Requlations Division
U.S. Environmantal Protection Agency
Washington, D.C. 20460

ATTN: ONAC Docket 81=02 (Medium and Hesvy Trucks), ANR-490

Dear Sirx, ' .

~ do Bo because the aconomic state of a number of other industries, includ=

The Heil Co. suppoxts the daferral of more Stringent Nolzse Requlaticna
for Madium and Heavy Trucks scheduled to go into affect in 1982. We

ing oursslves, parallsl the aconcmic state of

Ao regarda the'cns yoar defarral of the more Stringent Noise Emission
Regulatione for Truck Mounted Solid Wasta Compactoxns, we fael such
geforral should be permanent or, completaly withdrawn as there isn't
any predictable ccorelation or direct relationship of raduced noiso.
lavel of trucks to compactors.

Sincerely, .

THE HEIL CC

Jarald G. Zanzig
CHIEF ENGINEER
SCLID WASTE SYSTEMS DIVISION

cet c. Johnson (NSWMA)
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